SPECIAL MEETING

                           



                               July 2, 2018

Aurora, MN
A Special Meeting of the Town of White Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman Jon Skelton on Monday, July 2, 2018 at 5:00 P.M. at the City/Town Government Center:
ROLL CALL:
Present:  
Supervisors – Anttila, Skelton, Clerk-Knaus;

Absent:
Supervisor – Kippley; Treasurer – Shuck; 
      Also Present:     
  Aurora Councilor Worshek, Aurora Councilor Gregor, Aurora Clerk/Treasurer Tim 
 
  Kauppi, Mike Larson, Wayne Thuringer, Jim Gentilini, Clark Niemi
1.) Discussion was held regarding the East Mesabi Water Project.  The project was awarded 2.5 million in a bonding bill.  The entities will continue to seek funding and work with legislators.  Mike Larson (SEH) will reach out to James Fletcher from the PFA.  Skelton urged SEH to move forward with steps one and two of the engineering agreement previously approved at an amount of $86,000.00.  Larson indicated the pilot study will be done over time.  City of Aurora is contacting Fryberger as their legal representation.  Thuringer would like to see a list of all approved resolutions to date.  This would be helpful for everyone.  Skelton asked about other sources of funding and Larson replied SEH will take the lead on these efforts as a part of their fee.  City of Aurora would like to hire a Project Manager.  Anttila suggested monthly meetings as this project continues to progress and everyone agreed.  Knaus will continue to track project deadlines and progress.  
IT WAS MOVED BY SKELTON, SUPPORTED BY ANTTILA TO APPOINT SHORT ELLIOT AND HENDRICKSON AS THE ENGINEERING FIRM FOR THE ENTIRE EAST MESABI WATER PROJECT AND DIRECTED SHORT ELLIOT AND HENDRICKSON TO WORK WITH THE PROJECT MANAGER TO CONTINUE TO MOVE THIS PROJECT FORWARD.  MOTION CARRIED
IT WAS MOVED BY SKELTON, SUPPORTED BY ANTTILA TO ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 6:53 P.M.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED: 

 ______________________________________ 
____________________________________ 

Jodi L. Knaus, Clerk 
 
 
 
                           Jon Skelton, Chairman 
